
From Ayaka Noda <nodaayaka@hotmail.com>
Sent Tuesday, August 23, 2005 8:29 am

To Iris Rotberg <irotberg@gwu.edu>
Cc

Bee

Subject Good news
Dear Dr. Rotberg,

I just heard from Dr.Kim that I was accepted to
Higher Ed program at VA campus. I'm happy to
hear about the good news and want to let you know.
I really appreciate that you always support me,
which is one of major reasons why I'm comfortable
with pursing my goal at the GWU. When I had a really
hard time with many things last year in the US and even
felt I should go back home after MA, you encourged
me a lot. And I'm now still here.
Un ultimate goal in my life is to become a considerate
and wonderful woman like you.

Thank you so much!!

Sincerely,
Ayaka

https://cmailint.gwu.edu/frame.html?rtfPossible=true&lang=en
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